
March 6, 2017 

  To whom it may concern: 

C&G has been a customer of Roofing Supply Group since 
January 2010. They have always handled their business in a 
professional manner and are a highly valued customer. They 
pay their bills promptly and are a pleasure to work with. We 
look forward to our good business relationship for years to 
come. 

Please feel free to call me directly if you have any questions. 

Teri Arnett 
682.233.6260 Direct 
817.796.2970 E-Fax 

A Beacon Roofing Supply Company 




